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Press Release 09: Changes in Florence 
 
The organizer of the 2nd Florence International has decided a very mice increase of the prize 
pool; from 29.960 € to 32.640 €. 
 
At the same time the organizer introduces changes in the format, adjustment of the squad 
timing, where after it corresponds with the tour standards, and some other changes; all for the 
betterment of the quality of the tournament in Florence. 
 
The tournament will unchanged be conducted on 2-10 November 2013 in Crazy Bowling, situ-
ated in Florence, Italy. 
 
For further details, check the Tournament Calendar at www.etbf.eu. 
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